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On behalf of Arconic Inc., Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc. (CEC) is pleased to provide 

this status update regarding the Elliott Ditch Project. As a reminder, project status updates will be 

provided weekly during clean-up activities and quarterly during non-clean-up activities, at a 

minimum. These updates will be posted on the Updates section of the Elliott Ditch Project Website 

(http://elliottditchproject.cecinc.com/updates.aspx). This update is being provided in association 

with Elliott Ditch Levee clean-up portion of the project. 

 

 Elliott Ditch Levee clean-up activities will commence with tree clearing and grubbing the 

week of March 9, 2020. Tree clearing activities are anticipated to be completed no later 

than March 31, 2020.  

 Tree clearing activities will be performed along the south side of Elliott Ditch near the 

Olympia Business Park.  

 Arconic has obtained the required permits and approvals to proceed with tree clearing 

activities. Additionally, access has been granted by the private property owners.  

 Environmental Field Services (EFS), Arconic’s selected contractor, will be responsible for 

implementing the Levee clean-up. CEC will also be onsite to provide oversight. 

 After these activities, anticipated next steps will include: 

 Site preparation (i.e. installation of security fencing, erosion/sedimentation 

controls, gravel haul road, etc.); 

 Curb cut along Concord Road for haul truck access; and, 

 Excavation, backfill, and restoration activities. 

 Should you have questions or concerns, please call the Elliott Ditch Hotline at 317-613-

4514, or send an email to elliottditchquestions@gmail.com.  
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